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To:​ Martha Ryan-Toye 
From:​ April Mahy, Chris Harvalis, and Matt Muto 
Re:​ World Strides trip to Washington, D.C. 
Date:​ February 19, 2025 
 
 
 
We are again facilitating communication with  WorldStrides Educational Travel & Experiences, which 
provides for an 8th-grade trip to Washington, DC. Students will have an opportunity to visit Washington, 
D.C., May 3-5, 2025. 
  
The cost is $$1837 per person. 
 
Seventy-five students signed up for this trip, and six staff members as chaperones.  The final day to sign 
up and pay is February 17th so these numbers may change. 
  
Trip details, including flights, hotel rooms, and itinerary, will be finalized after that February deadline. 
  

Here is a link to our trip website: 
 
https://worldstrides.com/custom/2025-lj-hauser-junior-hs-dc-217726/ 
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